
BEACH MANAGEMENT POLICY

The Peñíscola City Council wishes to contribute to the improvement of the environment of
the  municipality's  beaches,  since  we are  aware  that  they  represent  one  of  the  most
important  natural  values  of  the  town  and  a  huge  attraction  for  all  visitors  to  our
municipality.  With this  we intend to make tourism growth compatible  with adequate
preservation of natural resources and the Environment in the area of the municipality's
beaches, as well as satisfy the needs and expectations of the different interested parties.

That is why this City Council assumes the commitment to work for the protection of the
Environment by providing quality services on the beaches, and ensuring that all the staff
involved value and participate in the efforts carried out in this regard.

Within the framework of this commitment, all our actions will be governed by a POLICY
based on the following commitments.

COMMITMENTS:

1. Implement and maintain the requirements of a Management System in accordance
with  ISO  9001,  ISO  14001  and  ICTE  Q  Standards,  continuously  improving  its
effectiveness.

2.  We will  ensure  that  our  activities  and services  are  carried  out  in  compliance  with
applicable  legislation,  as  well  as  other  commitments  that  the  City  Council  may
voluntarily acquire.

3.  We will  minimize  the  possible  negative  environmental  effects  of  our  activities  and
services, gradually introducing those techniques that allow:

• A more rational use of resources.
• The prevention of waste, noise, discharges and emissions, or the reduction of these.

4.  We  will  promote  knowledge  and  responsibility  towards  the  Environment  and  the
satisfaction of the users of our beaches.

5. We will allocate the necessary resources to achieve the objectives and goals approved
within  the  framework  of  this  policy,  with  a  firm  commitment  to  continuous
improvement.
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